
Gulf Winds Triathlon Club 
Business Meeting Notes for August 17, 2015 

Location: Momo’s Pizza 
Board Members Present: 

• Jeff Bowman, Ron Harrison, Bill Dillon, Ron Nieto, Mike Weyant, Kathy McDaris, 
and Ann Bowman 

 
Opening and Introductions: 

• The meeting was brought to order and a quorum established by President Jeff 
Bowman. Minutes were taken by Ann Bowman. 

• Minutes review and approval  – July minutes approved including the Bylaw 
amendments 

Reports: 
• Treasurer’s Report  - None  

Clothing Report- None 
 

Old Business: 
• Facebook – Final sweep of nonmembers shall be completed by next month for 

transition to a closed member only group. 
• Grand Prix Committee- Ron Harrison shared the new committee members 

including himself, Jen Barton, Charles Dickerson, Nicole Benson, Karen Munoz, 
and Jon Shiver.  They plan on surveying the club for future GP plans/races. 
  

New Business:  

• Grand Prix Scoring – Dillon shared that current scoring issues they are working 
at resolving.  Discussion of the challenges when some races don’t offer the 
Athena/Clydesdale category and this impact on the clubs end of the year scoring. 
The new GP Committee will address this issue. 

• Newsletter –was discussed and it was decided that Ron Nieto, Ron Harrison 
and Jeff Bowman would all get trained on how to use the new system. 

• Discount Codes – available for club members for Tri the Rez and Hammerhead 
Tri 

• CCR – will no longer be offering the free wetsuit rental 
Meeting Closed: 6:25pm  


